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Your support on Giving Tuesday changed Iyad’s life

Thanks to your generosity and the incredible
matching donation from the Platinum Jets
organization, Iyad is receiving his new
myoelectric hand.

Born with a partial hand amputation,
everyday tasks have often been more
challenging for Iyad. Your gift is helping
provide this bright and enthusiastic teenager
with independence and the ability to
participate in activities with his peers.

​Iyad’s custom designed hand is under development now. He is so grateful for
your kindness and looks forward to his new hand enhancing his quality of life.

You made the Winter Carnival possible



Your generous support brightened
youths’ spirits this past December. The
Leisure in Fun Environments (L.I.F.E.)
program hosted its Winter Carnival
where children and their families were
able to enjoy safe holiday festivities.

Your donations funded this fabulous
event which included sled races, snow
painting, gingerbread house decorating
and photos with Santa.

It can be very difficult for families to find
recreational opportunities suitable for their child’s needs. It’s because of you
the L.I.F.E. program is able to help fill this gap and put many smiles on faces.

Your donations fund leading-edge research

Did you know your investment supports a talented
team undertaking pediatric rehabilitation research?
Your contributions fund research initiatives that help
RCC provide the best care, assist clients and families
in understanding their diagnoses, and provide them
with information on how their children can reach their
full potential.

A night to remember … because of you

Your commitment made A Night of Miracles amazing! Nearly $120,000 was raised in
support of life-changing custom equipment and vital programs at the Rehabilitation Centre
for Children. A huge thanks to our fabulous event partners Gusto North and Confusion
Corner for delivering a great evening for the over 200 guests and our special attendee,
ambassador Kyrie.

Kyrie and her family feel your support. Guests show up for the cause.

Save the Date: Cruisin' 2022



The days are getting longer and that means
Cruisin’ Down the Crescent is getting closer!
Please mark Sunday June 12 in your calendar
and stay tuned for breaking event details in the
weeks ahead.

Together we will raise vital funds in support of
youth living with disabilities.

Thanks to your continued support, The Children's Rehabilitation Foundation is
able to provide many children and youth in our community the support they

need to reach their dreams.

Donate Today

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/childrensrehabfoundation/
https://twitter.com/childrensrehab
https://www.instagram.com/childrensrehab/

